
 
 

BRIDGEVILLE TOWN HALL ACCESS WILL BE LIMITED. 
  

Pursuant to guidance from the State of Delaware to protect the public and municipal 

employees from COVID-19 exposure, access to Bridgeville Town Hall will be limited to the 

general public until further notice. The main entrance will be open; however, access to the rest 

of the building will be closed.  The window to the main office will be closed to avoid direct 

contact. Town Hall will currently not be taking cash payments, but residents may still drop off 

other forms of payment. Bridgeville residents may pay their Water & Sewer bills, Tax Bills or 

invoices by placing payments in the lock box by the side door. Residents may also pay via 

U.S. mail, the Town’s website, or they may pay by phone by calling PSN, 1-877-885-7968.  
  
We do not take payments over the phone here at Town Hall. At this time, we will not offer 

notary, fax, or copy services. The Commissioners of Bridgeville will determine when the 

building will fully reopen to the public. Town Hall will be closing at 4 p.m. to the general public 

until further notice.   

  
The Bridgeville Police Department will continue to respond to calls. The Police Department 

can be reached at 302-337-8302. In the event of an emergency, call 9-1-1. 
  
Town Hall staff and Public Works will continue to work while office access remains limited. 

Town staff will still be available by telephone by calling (302) 337-7135. In-person meetings 

with Town staff may be arranged by appointment.  
 


